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Attendants (Local stakeholders) 

	Name 
	Status

	1. Tsainis Georgios  

2. Gaitanis Averkios
3. Gaitanis Georgios

4. Zoulias Emmanouil

5. Papageorgiou Petros

6. Chrysoulis Ioannis 

7. Lillis Tasos

8. Armeni Stamatia

9. Armenis Petros

10. Spantidis Giorgos

11. Demenegas Antonis
12. Makris Konstantinos

13. Mallis Georgios

14. Drougas Manousos

15. Damoulakis Gerasimos

16. Vlahos Ioannis 

17. Kyritsis Ioannis

18. Ksidous Markos 

19. Kantsos Manousos 
20. Foteinos Leonidas 

21. Martakis Georgios 

22. Stilianidis Michail 

23. Poulakis Giannis 

24. Sofikitis Themistoklis 
	Mayor
President of Board of Directors

Ex president of the community

Vice president of Agric. Cooperation

Director of local organization for sustainable development 

President of centre of employment

Member of Board of Directors

Member of Board of Directors

Doctor

High School Professor

Private Employee

Touristic enterprises 

Touristic enterprises

Mathematician

Consulting barrister – president of hotel

Secretary general centre of employment

Entrepreneur – trader 

Hotel Owner
Private employee

Touristic enterprises

Pharmacist 

Civil Engineer 
Electrical and mechanical engineer
Electrician technologist 




The coordinator of the project, Em. Prof. Spyros Kyritsis, presented the potential development plan for the island of Milos according to the energy needs and the potential exploitation of the local energy sources. The development plan was based on the enhancement of three main sectors of local activities: Primary production, Tourism and Mining activity. The presented plan is attached to the Minutes.
The local stakeholders found the proposed development plan very interesting. In general, there was a unanimous acceptance of the proposed development plan. Among the information that was exchanged and the questions posed during the workshop the following ones prevail: 
· From the precinct regional authorities there was approved an economic reinforcement for the island 
· The matters of grazing stocks and the institution of the National Park in the west part of the island in the near future were elaborated. What will become with apiculture?

· There exist technical studies for the construction of ground water dams. It is a matter of decision of local authorities and reassurance of financing for the materialization.

· The scientifically affirmed geothermal energy sources of the island amount to 35 MWth 
· Local stakeholders are opposed to the exploitation of geothermal energy of high enthalpy because it can not be reassured the avoidance of harmful emissions during the process. Previous experience with the process is the reason of this unanimous negativity. 

Prof Kyritsis suggested that a second workshop in the island should be organized as soon as the first results of the optimization model with multi-criteria analysis of the 3d Work Package of the RES INTEGRATION project will be at hand.  
